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1. Accomplishments since the last report (Please identify the strategic plan goal/objective each activity seeks to achieve)
There is little to report on since the ACTE Convention that relates to the strategic priorities. However, these are the highlights since then. 

The Ag Ed Division held its session in conjunction with the NAAE during the ACTE Convention in Nashville.  The reviews and evaluations that came back were overwhelmingly positive.  ACTE President Ed Melott and Executive Director Jan Bray spoke to the Ag Ed Convention 

The Council for Agriculture Education (the policy committee for the Ag Ed Division) continues to move forward on the CASE Curriculum project.   Further discussion on funding and develop are schedule to take place during The Council meeting in March. 

The 2011 Ag Ed Summit Committee has begun to plan the agenda for the meeting to be held March of 2011 in Orlando, Florida. 
2. Emerging Critical Issues/Concerns for ACTE (For information purposes only)
Increasing/Maintaining federal funding levels

Creating a ample supply of qualified CTE Instructors
3. Emerging Critical Issues/Concerns for the field of Career and Technical Education (For information purposes only)
4. Other comments/suggestions:
None at this time

5. Potential candidates contacted for future Board of Directors Elections:
None at this time
Items To Be Placed on Board Agenda for Discussion

(Only include items that require Board discussion or action. These will be placed on the Board meeting agenda.)

None at this time
